
 Pine Mountain Music Department 
6th Grade Concert Shirt 

 
Oct. 11, 2019   
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 Thank you for allowing your child to be a part of the music program at Pine 
Mountain.  We are enjoying having them in class every day.  In preparation for 
our upcoming concerts, it is time to order the music department t-shirt.  We will 
wear these shirts for all concerts this year as well as community performances in 
the future.  All 3 programs will wear the same shirt, that way if your child is 
involved in 2 programs you don’t have to purchase 2 different shirts. 
 
 The shirts are a Black T-shirt made of a heavy cotton pre-shrunk fabric.  
The artistic music logo is screen printed on the front of the shirt.  Shirts are 
available in ADULT sizes S, M, L and XL and are $10 per shirt.   
 
 Please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return it to your music 
teacher by  Friday Oct. 18th   with the payment of $10.  Please make checks 
payable to PMMS. 
 
          Thank you for your continued support. 
 
       The PMMS Music Department 

    
 
 
 

 

MUSIC SHIRT ORDER FORM 
 

Student’s Name:  _______________________________________ 
 
Please check:  ____ Band  ____ Chorus  ____ Orchestra 
 
 
Size: _____   Adult Small  _____ Adult Large 
           
 ______ Adult Medium _____ Adult X-Large 
 
  
 
 
Parent Signature:  _________________________________________________ 


